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Strongly opposed to this proposal. The safety and economic vitality of areas adjacent 

to public spaces would be negatively impacted by what amounts to sanctioned, 

untracked and untaxed squatters rights. Anyone occupying a public space without 

time constraints is impinging on the broader community’s ability to use said space. 

Vehemently opposed to this bill and any other allocating impunity to sustained 

occupancy of a public space.  


